## **ACADEMIC SENATE - Curriculum Committee**

Fall 2017

Due: Wednesday, December 13, 2017

MEMBERS		
Name	College/Unit	
Barlow, Philip	CAED	
Bieraugel, Mark	Admin	
Bohr, Gregory (CH F17)	CLA	
Fiegel, Gregg	CENG	
Head, Carly	PCS	
Hensley, Denise	ASI	
McCullough, Michael	CAFES	
Metcalf, Lynn	OCOB	
Olivas, Susan	Admin	
Olsen, Clare (LV F17)	CAED	
Pedersen, Mary	Admin Marines	
Ross, David	Admin	
Savage, Richard	Admin	
Self, Brian (CH W&S18)	CENG	
Walker, John	CSM	
VACANT	Admin	

CHARGES	
Charge	Status/Notes
Examine blended programs. Fall 2017	In conjunction with Dr. Richard Savage (Dean of Graduate Education), the ASCC re-submitted the Policy on Blended Programs that had originally been submitted to the Senate in Spring 2017. Various comments were received from interested partied throughout the quarter, and the committee devoted portions of several meetings to discussing these comments and making revisions to the proposed policy. The Resolution/Policy was rejected by the Senate in November.
Discuss double counting courses. Winter 2018	Will be taken up in Winter 2018.
Explore "course renewal" cycle (in tandem with GEGB). <b>Ongoing.</b>	No progress to report in Fall 2017. This task is ongoing, and will be taken up in the remainder of the 2017-18 AY.
Work with appropriate groups to develop criteria for GWR expansion and submit a resolution for approval.	A working group was formed in Fall 2017, led by Dawn Janke (Writing & Rhetoric Center Director) and including Brenda Helmbrecht (GEGB), Dianna Winslow (CTLT), and Greg Bohr (ASCC). This group met twice in Fall, and produced a draft document describing criteria for new GWR courses. This draft